
From: Peterson, Rachel A. 
Sent: 8/14/2012 1:03:21 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: Young, Patrick (Patrick.Young@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: potential CPUC additional site visits in PG&E service territory 

Greetings Erik, 

Having enjoyed our tour of the PG&E GCC, Vacaville substation, and solar PV installation, the 
Generation and Transmission Planning team is interested in a possible additional site visit to a 
generating facility (such as CCGT or a recently installed CHP) somewhere in PG&E's service 
territory. Patrick Young is a new addition to our team, and is going to coordinate the next 
potential tour. This e-mail is to make the introduction, and start ideas flowing - Patrick has 
collected some initial thoughts from our team. 

If another PG&E contact is more appropriate, please feel free to forward. Many thanks for 
assisting us with this. 

With regards, 

Rachel 

Rachel Peterson 

California Public Utilities Commission, Energy Division 

(415) 703-2872 

Rachel. Peterson@cpuc.ca.aov 

Stay informed about CPUC's interconnection activities at 
http://www.cpuc.ca.qov/PUC/enerqy/Procurement/LTPP/rule21.htm. 
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